MILFORD BOARD OF SELECTMEN



Room 11, Town Hall, 52 Main St. (Route 16), Milford, Massachusetts 01757-2679 508-634-2303 Fax 508-634-2324

William D. Buckley, Chairman Dino B. DeBartolomeis Brian W. Murray, Esq.

Richard A. Villani Town Administrator

September 30, 2013

Milford Water Company 66 Dilla Street Milford, MA 01757 Attn: David Condrey, Manager

Dear David:

On behalf of the Ad Hoc Community Field Committee, as well as all of our residents who enjoy the football field/track/tennis court complex on a regular basis, let me extend a sincere "Thank you" to the Milford Water Company, for the recent work done to bring a sewer and water connection from West Fountain Street to the location of our proposed restroom/concession building.

The work was done quickly, efficiently and highly professionally. Most significantly, the Milford Water Company's time and materials, donated in partnership with that of the Sewer Department and the Highway Department saved the town probably about \$50,000.00. In today's economic environment, that is a welcome savings to the taxpayers of Milford.

This project, as you know, seeks to bring modern, handicap-accessible restrooms to what has become an extremely well-used facility. Also, it has a concession area component which will allow youth groups, such as the Milford High Boosters, to raise funds that directly support student athletes and their families.

Your contribution to this project is indeed significant and much appreciated. Again, thanks so much for your efforts and those of your employees.

Very truly yours,

BRIAN W. MURRAY

BWM/fg